
 

 

Our ref: CYB/BUS/001 

3rd July 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Academy have been contacted by Diamond Buses to make us aware that there is a 

chance that the 42 bus service will not run next academic year. We have been told that if the 

service is going to run it will need to be a ‘closed door service’. This would mean the 

students would need to have purchased their passes for travel in advance directly from 

Diamond Buses. The costing for this is as follows: 

 

Monthly by Direct Debit £85 

Term £280 

Annual  £800 

 

I need to let the bus company know within the next two weeks if we would like the service to 

continue. If you would like your child to continue using the bus, using one of the payment 

options outlined above, please complete the slip below. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Bailey 

Assistant Vice Principal 

0121 358 6186 ext. 2229 

 

 

 

I would like my child, _______________________, to continue using the bus in the 2018-

2019 academic year, and am happy to pay for this using one of the methods outlined above. 

 

Signed: ___________________    Date:______________________ 


